
City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 17-2064, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council

Meeting of: 05-02-2017

To: Mayor and City Council
From: Office of the City Manager
Title:

Presentation by Jannette McCormick, Human Resources Director
on training initiative with Tulsa Technology Center

Background:

Jannette McCormick, Human Resources Director, will update the City Council on the training initiative being
developed with Tulsa Technology Center.

Cost: None

Prepared By: Jannette McCormick, Human Resources Director

Reviewed By: Assistant City Manager - Administration

                                    Legal Department

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: None

Recommendation:

No action necessary.
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